
Network Rail update – Malmesbury Area Board 7 May 2014 

 

Fosse Lane and Pig Lane 

The bridges are complete and the roads are open. This summer will see parapets 

modification works, which will require some short term disruption. Timings for these needs to 

be confirmed.  

 

Fosse Lane 

The Aqueduct next to Fosse Lane will be removed in autumn 2014. Fosse Lane will be 

closed for some night works 

 

Little Somerford 

Weekend road closures may be necessary; however we hope that these will only be at night 

to reduce disruption. 

 

Cabbage Lane 

Road closure will be until August 2014. The bridge was successfully replaced at Easter. 

 

Accommodation Bridge 

Will be closed from August 2014 to January 2015 

 

School Hill 

Drop-in meeting is planned for mid of May, and will include local engagement with Toby 

Sturgis 

School Hill won’t be closed while Dauntsey Lock is closed 

 

Callow Hill 

There will be no clash with School Hill closure. 


